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Greetings Mercer Residents, 
 
We are excited to announce that D’Agostino Hall will be undergoing renovations during summer 2015.  
Renovations will include the installation of sprinklers in all bedrooms, kitchens, and bathrooms as well as the 
completion of our apartment renovation project.  To accomplish this monumental task, D’Agostino Hall will be 
closed to all residents immediately following the end of the 2015 Spring Semester.   
 
As residents of D’Agostino Hall will be applying for summer housing in Mercer Residence, we cannot offer any 
license extensions (2015 Spring Extension Requests).  Non-graduating residents who will not staying for the 
summer must check out by 10:00 a.m. on May 19, 2015.  Graduating residents must check out by 10:00 a.m. 
on Saturday, May 23, 2015.  JD1s participating the in the Law School’s writing competition may apply for 
housing during this period , and will be assigned to temporary spaces within Mercer Residence. 

We do, however, want to ensure that Mercer residents will be given priority in the summer housing process to 
either retain their current space or switch into their 2015-2016 academic housing assignment.  Summer 
Applications will be made available on February 20, 2015.  For priority in the assignment process, applications 
should be submitted by 5:00 p.m. on February 27, 2015. 

We understand you may have questions regarding how D’Agostino Hall’s closure may impact you. Please do 
not hesitate to reach out to a member of our team with any questions by emailing law.reslife@nyu.edu.   

We hope you share in our excitement and thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation. We 
hope you’ll visit the newly renovated apartments in D’Agostino Hall after its completion in August of 2015. 

Sincerely, 

Residential Life Team 
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